| am unsure what specific issues you are referring to
however I'm sure either Sgt Curtis can discuss this with you
or Julie Smart would be able to. If it is with reference to the
complaint you have made I'd refer you to my previous email.

My portfolio goes wider than alcohol licensing and
unfortunately my diary fills up rather quickly. Due to a
mixture of work commitments and annual leave | am not
available until the 3rd March at the earliest. As such it really
is much easier for you to communicate directly with your
licensing officer and/or Sgt Curtis.

Kind regards

Martin Tregaskes
Inspector 15499
Force Drug/Alcohol Harm Reduction Lead

World Class Sustainable Policing
Prevention Dept
HQ Middlemoor, Exeter, Devon, EX2 7HQ





